
Henri Abraham Award for long distinguished service to the IUPAP. 
 

We are opening a new call of nominations for the Henri Abraham award. The deadline for 
the nomination submissions is June 20th, 2022 (midnight UTC). The awards will be 
given during the IUPAP General Assembly of July 2022.  
 
The award recognizes those who have given distinguished and meritorious long service to the 
IUPAP but have not been IUPAP’s President or Chair of a Commission or working group, 
understanding by long, more than 9 years of service and by meritorious, service that has 
significantly helped IUPAP to achieve and sustain its mission. The award is named after Henri 
Abraham who was IUPAP’s Secretary General for nine years, contributing selflessly to the 
advancement of the Union. The awardees receive a certificate of recognition and gratitude 
and are portrayed on the IUPAP’s website and through other communication means. 
 
If you would like to submit a nomination for the Henri Abraham award, please prepare a 
package with: 
 

• The nominee’s CV  

• A note (no longer than 1 page) on how the nominee contributed to IUPAP, why those 
contributions are meritorious and the dates of the term of the IUPAP service rendered 

• A statement signed by the nominator saying that, to the best of their knowledge, there 
are no concerns that IUPAP should be aware of regarding the nominee not satisfying the 
expectation that he/she meets the commonly held standards of professional ethics and 
integrity. 

 
and send it in pdf by e-mail to: secretariat@iupap.org with subject “Henri Abraham Award” 
by June 20th as stated before.  
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